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Grange Road, Holbrooks Road and 
East Avenue Intersection Upgrade  
Pedestrian Actuated Crossing (PAC) – works notice 

                   

 

 

Works on the new PAC on Grange Road are nearing 

completion. The new PAC will make crossing Grange 

Road safer and more convenient, improving community 

access to local shops, schools, particularly for school 

children accessing Allenby Gardens Primary School and 

bus services.   

What’s happening 

To minimise disruption to all road users, final traffic light 

signalling, asphalting and line marking works will be undertaken 

at night between 7pm to 6am, weather permitting. Intermittent 

day works will also continue during this period. 

Day works will continue to complete the kerb, footpath 

reinstatement and signage works. These works will be 

undertaken Monday to Friday, between 7am to 5pm, weather 

permitting. 

How this affects you 

Grange Road will remain open at all times. To keep everyone 

safe, we will have speed and lane restrictions in place 

throughout the work zone as needed. Please observe onsite 

signage and direction of traffic controllers.  

When 

Night works 

Tuesday 8 October 2024 to 
mid October 2024, weather 
permitting. 

Hours of operation 

Night works 

Sunday to Friday 

7pm to 6am 

No works will be 
undertaken on Friday or 
Saturday nights.  

Where 

Grange Road between 
Hallett Boulevard and 
Coombe Road 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/GHE 

Email DIT.GHE@sa.gov. 
au 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

Safer to cross  
Grange Road 

 

Improved access to 
shops, schools and bus 
services 

 

Better connections to 
local bike networks 

We’re making it easier for pedestrians to 
cross busy main roads 
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Outside of working hours speed restrictions will remain in place.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however 

the work will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much 

as practically possible.  

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with advance 

notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access.  

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety 

reasons there may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct 

you to alternative access and/or detours.  

The existing pedestrian refuge between Hallett Boulevard and Coombe Road will remain open 

outside working hours. Please cross with care.  

We would like to sincerely thank the local community for your patience while these important 

works are undertaken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


